
 

 

29 April 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
I am delighted to inform you that our new Head of Geography, Mrs Rachael Robertson takes up 
post on Monday 4th May. Ordinarily she would have been introducing herself to pupils directly in 
class, but as this is not possible, I wanted you and your daughters to be aware that she will be 
joining us. 
 
We wish her every success in her new role. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 
 


